
 

 
 
 

Henrico Police Investigate Homicide After Juvenile Male Shot 
 

(Henrico County, Va.) – Henrico 9-1-1 received reports of a shooting at the intersection of E. 
Laburnum Avenue and Conway Street just after 10:00 a.m. Henrico Police, Fire, and EMS 
responded to the scene, rendered aid, and transported a male to the hospital, where he later 
died due to his injuries.  
 
The victim, a juvenile male, has been identified, and his identity is withheld due to his age.  
 
Police are out investigating and need your help. If anyone witnessed this incident, you are asked 
to call Detective Breeden at 804-501-5243. Tips may also be submitted by calling Crime Stoppers 
at 804-780-1000 or online at P3Tips.com. Both methods are anonymous.   
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CONTACT  

Lt. M. C. Pecka, Office of Public Affairs 
Matthew.Pecka@henrico.us  
804-501-4869 
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